
Beware of Fake and Spoof Emails.

We have recently became aware that somebody is sending fake and spoof emails in the name of
and on behalf of “Shimomura Tokushu Seiko Co.,Ltd”.
We have nothing to do with such emails.
The emails ask recipients to reply to the sender, but doing so could put you at the following
unexpected risks and further:
・Someone stealing your personnel or otherwise important information
・Being involved in fraud unintentionally
PLEASE DO NOT RESPOND TO SUCH EMAIL, BUT DELETE IT FROM YOUR COMPUTER.
If you suspect that you have received a fake email, please forward it to us at the email address
below.
soumu@sts-shimomura.co.jp




